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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

I just got back from the Athens, Ohio, Hamfest.  The Hamfest is about the same

as it has been in the past before Covid-19 hit, and they haven't held it for a

couple of years.  I did get to see a lot of local Amateurs and a few DAREN

operators at the Hamfest.  I'm getting ready to go the Jackson County Hamfest in

Ripley next Sunday.  I hope to see some of the DAREN operators there.

My plans after the Jackson County Hamfest are to go to the Jackson County

NODE/PBBS of JACKWV/RPLYWV, and get that station back on the air.  From testing

the station with the help of a couple Jackson County amateurs, it looks like the

trouble with the station may just be the TNC.  I think the TNC just forgot who

it was.  I'm going to be working on getting another TNC ready to change it out.

Maybe by this time next Sunday it will be back on the air

There were 35 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week. My daughter Cathy

Wotring, KC8DJJ, who has been participating in the net since April 27, 1996, has

completed 1350 check-ins, and will be receiving her certificate.  Matt Gregg,

WV8MAT, who has been participating in the net since September 30, 2014, has

completed 150 check-ins will be receiving his certificate.  And, Antonio

Robinson, N3LSJ, needs only one more check-in to make 50.  I want to welcome

Tina Brown, KC8EOI, back to the DAREN system.  Tina has been missing from the

DAREN system since September 27, 2008.  I hope she will continue to check into

the net.
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